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Temporary Suspension of International Passenger Flights
to and from the Sultanate of Oman |

In a Circular dated 21 December 2020, the Civil Aviation Autho}rity (CAA) of the
Sultanate of Oman announced the temporary suspension of all international flights for
passengers travelling to and from Oman starting from 22 December 2020 (Tuesday; 1:00 AM
local time) until 29 December 2020 (Tuesday; 00:59 AM local time), with the exception of cargo
flights.

The issuance is based on the decision of the Supreme Committee for dealing with the
Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic to prevent the entry and limit the spread of
the new strain of the said virus. |

The public is further advised to be frequently updated with official announcements
from the government of Oman and the Philippines on matters related to travel to and from
the Sultanate.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

22 December 2020

Source : Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO)
Muscat, Oman
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